1425 New York Avenue N.W.
Suite 11050
Washington, DC 20005

Suitor's address redacted.

May 24, 2018

Dear Mr. Longino Idrogo,

This is to advise you that your administrative appeal from the IR's Staff failure to respond to your
FOIA request was received by this Office on 05/14/2018.

We will notify you of the dacision on your appeal as scon as we can. I you have any guestions
about the status of your appeal, you may contact me at (202) 514-3642. If you have submitted your
appeal through FOIAonline, you may also obiain an update on the status of your appeal by fogging into
your account.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by
P RISC I L LA PRISCILLA JONES
_j O N E S -%zj;go ?Cﬁ 8.05.24 16:5947

Priscilla Jones

Supervisory Administrative Specialist
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